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Reply-To: jelkin@cpuschools.org
To: jelkin@cpuschools.org

Dear CPU Staff, Families, and Community Members:

This is a quick reminder that tonight at 6:00 p.m., we will be holding our first Community Meeting for the upcoming
General Obligation Vote on Tuesday, November 5. The meeting will take place at the Intermediate Library in Urbana.

The evening will begin with an informational presentation led by the district's architect, INVISION, followed by a small
group Q&A session.

We hope to see you there.

Regards,
John W. Elkin
Superintendent

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18
U.S.C.§§2510-2521 and contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity
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